
State of Florida 

 
 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ● 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 
 

DATE: July 14, 2020 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Walter Trierweiler, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket No. 20200139-WS Application for increase in water and wastewater rates 
in Charlotte, Highlands, Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, Pasco, Pinellas, Polk, and 
Seminole Counties, by Utilities, Inc. of Florida.- 

 
 
Please place the attached email in referenced Docket No. 20200139 from Martin Friedman. 

           WLT



From: "Martin S. Friedman" <MFriedman@deanmead.com> 
Date: July 14, 2020 at 10:59:17 AM EDT 
To: Walter Trierweiler <wtrierwe@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200139-WS/UIF 

  
Walt, 
            Due to my understanding that consistent with the 2016 rate case, hard copies of the Vol. 
III, Additional Engineering Information were not required to be filed, the two hard copies of 
8,0000 pages each were not filed until Monday, July, 13, 2020. I understand that that date is what 
the staff will use to establish the deadline for sending any deficiency letter. 
            Regards, Marty 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PRIVILEGED INFORMATION DISCLAIMER: This email is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not 
the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please delete this email, destroy any hard copies thereof, and notify us immediately by telephone. Thank you. 

 
 

 
www.deanmead.com  

Martin S Friedman 
Attorney at Law 
MFriedman@deanmead.com 
       D: 407-310-2077   
Dean, Mead, Egerton, Bloodworth, Capouano & Bozarth, P.A. 
420 S. Orange Avenue, Suite 700, Orlando, FL  32801 
Orlando | Fort Pierce | Tallahassee | Viera/Melbourne 

 


	email.pdf
	From: "Martin S. Friedman" <MFriedman@deanmead.com> Date: July 14, 2020 at 10:59:17 AM EDT To: Walter Trierweiler <wtrierwe@psc.state.fl.us> Subject: Docket No. 20200139-WS/UIF


